
New Life Fellowship
Leadership Team Minutes

November 11, 2021

Attendance

- Barry and Nancy Kennedy, Gene Currier, Janice Clinger, Kim and Casey Goodson in attendance.


Opening

- The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.


Financial

- Kim presented this month’s finance report.

- The finance report was approved by the team.


Missions

- The team discussed adjusting the amount used to fund the children’s snack bags.  The team 

voted to move $270 from Feed the Kids into the benevolence fund.

- Our regular giving will be:


• $75 to Christian Aragon from Cru

• $100 to the Free Store

• $100 to the Belen food pantry

• $75 to UNM Cru

• $100 to CareNet

• $75 to Young at Heart choir


- The team voted to save any extra funds for the next meeting.


New business

- Casey reported on plans to have a special Thanksgiving service on November 21.

- Wednesday, November 24th activities are cancelled.

- Kim reported on plans for Parent’s Day Out to be held December 4th from 9:00am-2:00pm.  

Registration is open online and is limited to 20 children ages 2-12.  

- The church Christmas party will be Friday, December 10th at 6:00pm.

- Follow the Star will be integrated into the City of Belen’s Christmas Light Festival on December 

17th and 18th.  New Life Fellowship will be hosting caroling practice beginning November 29th.

- Gene reported on plans to have in-person Bible stories rather than videos beginning next year.

- The team voted to increase Ted’s monthly mileage reimbursement to $100.

- The team discussed and voted to give Christmas bonuses:


• $400 for Gene Currier

• $200 for Ted McVey

• $200 for Kim Goodson

• $550 for Casey Goodson


The team will next meet on January 13, 2022.


